
Jaime Skidmore will be 

presenting about CASA 

Snoozelen Room.  

Coaching Families would like to invite 

you to a Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder 

(FASD) support group this month.  

 

This is a chance for parents to relieve 

some stress, get to know other        

caregivers to share successes, generate 

ideas, collectively problem solve and 

create hope. 

If you are unable to find 

child programming, there 

will be limited child        

programming available   

upon request to Roxanna.  

Coaching Families Support Group 

This year we are excited to be able to provide a light supper and limited child programing to serve you better. 

Please RSVP to Roxanna for us to be able to provide the best possible experience for you.  

February 9, 2016 

6:30 pm to 8:30 pm  

 JAC Office 

9137 Jasper Ave 

  

If the parking lot is full please seek 

parking across the street in the 

 residential area.      

We are asking Caregivers to please 

RSVP by February 4, 2016 to 

Roxanna Clermont  

Ph: 780-378-2543  

Or  

Roxanna.Clermont@cssalberta.ca 


